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Dear Inspectors
Sturton by Stow and Stow NP Group request that you pay particular attention to the area of St Mary's at Stow. This
scheduled monument has been noted as being vulnerable to damage by traffic movement due to the expected sizing of
the loads and vehicles. 
The NP planning group also ask you inspect the banks of the River Till from Thorpe Bridge through to Normanby. This
area has been put forward to create wetland mitigation and could easily incorporate a footpath along its length. You will
require permission for access along the banks from the affected landowner(s). No doubt IGP can furnish the contact
details.


